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NOTICE FOR HOLIDAYS ON 

JUMAT-UL-WIDA AND EID-UL-FITR  
 
 
Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 
 

Please be informed that all institutions of Azad will remain closed from 
Thursday, April 20, 2023, to Monday, April 24, 2023, in observance of the upcoming 
holidays – Jumat-Ul-Wida and Eid-Ul-Fitr. During this period, all classes and 
academic activities will be suspended, and the campus and hostel mess will remain 
closed. 
 

Additionally, the development staff will also be on holiday from Friday, 
April 21, 2023, to Saturday, April 22, 2023. 
 

We encourage all students to take advantage of this opportunity to 
spend quality time with their loved ones and recharge themselves for the rest of the 
academic year. 
 

Please note that regular classes and other academic activities will 
resume on Tuesday, April 25, 2023. 
 
Best wishes for a pleasant and happy Eid-Ul-Fitr. 
 

 
[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 

Director ATC 
 

Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, CA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, CT&P, Asstt. Registrars (Acad./Estb.), Hostels Wardens, Librarian, SO, SSO;  
 Website and all the Notice Boards. 
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